From: Margaret Sole

Sent: 22 January 2020 09:13

To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Manston Airport DCO. Applicants Riveroak Strategic Partnership

Dear Sirs,

| write to you in connection to the above application & your e-mail sent to me advising me
that a new deadline has now been set for this application to which | and others | am sure
will be very disappointed to here.

However, could you please explain why PINs accepted a late submissions from 5-10-12 after
the deadline that was set by yourselves.

As you youselves set the Examination timetable and submissions were closed in July 2019.

| wanted to make further submissions as | suspect others did as well but was told the
Examination was closed, so they were not sent.

It appears that some of what 5-10-12 questioned in connection with the CAA license could
be arguable, but until all of the talks with the CAA and its consultations with the public have
been conducted the answers will never be known, so does that mean that the Examiners
will allow further submissions after every round of talks because if that is the case the
timetable Examination could go on and on, which would not be an acceptable position for
anybody.

| shall of course be mailing the Secretary of State and Susan Anderson Head of Transport
Infrastructure Planning to register my displeasure at what | see as a flagrant breach of your
own rules.

Yours sincerley

Margaret Sole
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Rob Pridham
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From: Margaret Solez_
Sent: 20 January 20 ;

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE

Subject: Re ;_Riveroak Stragic Partners & the Manston Airport DCO

For the Attention of Susan Anderson.
Dear Ms Anderson

| write with reference to the statement that was issued about the new deadline in respect of the DCO for
Manston Airport.

1stly | would like to register how upset | am that the deadline has been delayed, however | am more than
disgusted that PINs have breached their rules on submissions for the Examination.

The Examination and the deadline for submissions was July 2019, however PIN's accepted late submissions
from 5-10-12 that were dated December 2019, and only published in January 2010, surely that cannot be
allowed. And if it was, why were we not informed that we could make further late submissions ???

I find this wholly un-acceptable by a Government body that set the rules.

I look forward to your replies in this matter
Yours faithfully

Margaret Sole ( Mrs)
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